
From: Daniel Madzivazhira [mailto:dmadzivazhira@gmail.com]  
Sent: 30 July 2015 11:48 
To: Headache Clinic <headacheclinic@headclin.com> 
Cc: Farirai Francis Kurebwa <fkurebwa@gmail.com> 
Subject: Referral of Ida Kurebwa 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I hope I find you well. 

My name is Daniel Madzivazhira from Harare, Zimbabwe. I had 

the pleasure of receiving at your medical facility what I believe 

was the best medical treatment that I have ever had. I had been 

bothered for 5 years with migranes and in 2010 I was able to 

come to your Clinic where my migrane problems were 

satisfactorily resolved by Dr. Shevell and his team. I will always 

be eternally grateful for the professional treatment which I 

received and I have no hesitation in recommending to others  

 

Please convey my regards to Dr. Shevell and his team. I am 

pleased to say I no longer have migranes thanks to their 

excellent work 

 

Yours truly 

Daniel Madzivazhira 

Cell: +263 772 572 960 
 


